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The San Diego County Sheriff’s Department invites public input on grant requests submitted to the California State 
Parks, Off-Highway Division, on behalf of the Sheriff’s Off-Road Enforcement Team (ORET).  ORET has submitted a 
preliminary application for the 2018/2019 Grants and Cooperative Agreements Program.   
 
To review the grant applications submitted, please go to: http://www.ohv.parks.ca.gov.  
 
Your written response to the grant requests are encouraged and may also be mailed to: 

 
San Diego County Sheriff’s Department 

Emergency Services Division 
Off-Road Enforcement Team 

1745 N. Marshall Avenue 
El Cajon, CA 92020 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Sheriff's Emergency Services Division-Reserve Support Detail at (619) 956-
4960.  
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